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YOURS IN FRIENDSHIP 

 

August 1, 2014 

FROM THE CEDAR RAPIDS/IOWA CITY 

FRIENDSHIP FORCE CLUB 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE…. 
I just got back from a wonderful exchange in Cincinnati on the Under-

ground Railroad.  Thanks to Steve Williams for taking on the task of 

being our leader - he did a great job.  See story and pictures on page 2. 

 

I would like to welcome our new members, Mary Ann and Larry     

Nelson.  They have been to a couple of our events and we are so happy 

they decided to join our club so we can all get to know them and       

become friends. 

 

You should have received the FFI survey that went out to all club 

members and hopefully you took the time to fill it out - I did!  If you 

haven't, please do so.  Below is a link that you could copy and paste  

into  your browser.  The survey will take 20 minutes or so. 
http://www.friendshipforcesurvey.org/inquisite/cgi-bin/qwebcorporate.cgi?idx=JDY84Z 

 

The Tri-Club Picnic is coming up fast so make your reservations if you 

haven't already done so.  Please, consider joining the Dubuque Club in 

their last event.  See page 3 for details. 

 

Your board has established a committee to work on bylaws to make 

changes that will benefit the operations of the club in the future.  Wish 

us luck - bylaws are always so much fun. 

 

I know that I am a bit early, but please mark your calendars today 

to host 2 nights for our Leadership Conference to be held on  April 30 

and May 1, 2015.  We will need to find host homes for around 30     

people, so save the dates.  We are going to need you! 

 

Thanks to all member who volunteered to host the incoming Moscow 

exchange for this coming winter.  Unfortunately, this exchange has 

been cancelled, but we appreciate those who were willing to serve. 

 

Irvin and I will be joining the group heading for the State Fair on    

August 14th.  See you on the bus if you are able to go with us. 

Tressa 

August 
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Cincinnati Underground Railroad Exchange 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Under the leadership of Steve Williams, 15 ambassadors (Bob & Benita Pruess, Tressa & Irvin 

Youngbear, Joe & Donna Ironside, Dianne & Mike Karal, Steve & Nancy Williams, Marian 

Wetjen, Marian”s sister Ellen McVey of Midland MI, Shirley Rosencrans, Esther Hudson, & 

Will Mickelson) traveled to Cincinnati and had the Underground Railroad story opened up to 

them.  Slaves took many dangerous chances to obtain their freedom and stop their enslavement. 

The wonderful speakers help bring it all to life for us and we felt their pain, their fear, their 

heartache and their joy if they made it to freedom.  

 

Dr. Eric Jackson who wrote “Cincinnati’s 

Underground Railroad” 

We celebrated Nancy and 

Steve Williams’ 60th 

Wedding Anniversary 

Senior Historian, Carl Westmorland    

National Underground Freedom 

          

                             

           Maplewood Plantation  in    

Boone Country 

          General Store in  Rabbit Hash            

whose mayor is a dog 
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Tri-Club Picnic 
 

 

Mark you calendars  & make your reservations!  

 

The Tri-Club Event is scheduled for August 17 at E.B. Lyons Nature 

Center, 8991 Bellevue Heights, Dubuque, noon to 4:00 p.m. 

A catered meal of brats, turkey and dressing sandwiches, side       

salads, dessert and drinks.  The cost for the meal is $11. 

Reservations should be made with Ruth Leick, rwleick@mchsi.com 

or 563-556-7369 by August 13. 

Car pool with a member you want to know better. 

Sacramento Exchange Has Openings 

The Sacramento Exchange is October 15-21, 2014 

with a cost of $230 plus travel expenses.  Besides 

making new friends you will be enjoying the 

sights which include:  State Capitol, Old          

Sacramento, Calaveras Big Trees Park and     

Wineries, Lake Tahoe, Coloma (site of gold discov-

ery) and Apple Hill.  

There is an optional 3-day trip to San Francisco 

with bus tours to see San Francisco and go up the 

cost to Carmel with many stops on the way.  All 

expenses for the optional days are not included in     

exchange cost.   

For more information or to make your reservation 

contact Marian Wetjen at 319-363-0586 or    

mjwetjen27@yahoo.com.   

Still Have Seats Available for the Iowa State Fair 

  Not To Late To Join A Fun Filled L.E.O.  

Iowa State Fair L.E.O. is a go!  On August 14th at 8:00 AM our club mem-

bers will load up and head to the State Fair.  Cost is $40, which                          

included fair ticket.  Ask your friends to join us for a fun day. 

Don't delay contact Esther Hudson today to sign up - Esther_Hudson@msn.com  

Tri-Club Picnic 

mailto:rwleick@mchsi.com
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¶ CENTRAL IOWA THEME EXCHANGE LUNCHEON 

We are hosting a luncheon for the Central Iowa Theme Exchange on August 16th at the  

Cheryl and Dale Moore residence.  We are serving salads & desserts and are in need of more 

salads than dessert but will accept both.  You are welcome to stay and visit with visitors or 

just drop your donation off by 10:00 AM.   

Contact Tressa at 319-350-4143 or ityoungbear@gmail.com to donate.   

 

¶ LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE COMMITTEE 

Tressa Youngbear is chair of the planning committee for the Leadership Conference in 2015 

and is looking for members to help make this a great experience for all Midwest leaders.      

We also need home hosts for about 30 people.   

Contact ityoungbear@gmail.com or call 319-350-4143 to volunteer! 

 

¶ WESSEX ENGLAND AND COSTA RICA EXCHANGE 

We are looking for Dinner Hosts for Wessex England and Costa Rica Exchange on September 

16th.  Please contact Dianne Karal to volunteer at toy4di@msn.com. 

We also need a person who can play guitar and lead us in a campfire type sing along for the  

cookout on the evening of September 12th.  If you or one of your friends could do this, please 

contact Tressa at 319-350-4143 or ityoungbear@gmail.com. 

 

¶ ED’s FOR 2015 EXCHANGES 

Outgoing exchange to the Mid-Willamette Valley Oregon for July 15—21, 2015. 

If you are interested in this opportunities please contact Dianne Karal at 319-378-

0084 or email at Toy4Di@msn.com. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

ENTER CLUB NAME CHANGE CONTEST 

The name of our club has been the “Friendship Force of Cedar Rapids / Iowa City, Inc.” since 

our beginning.  Your Board believes the geographic part of our name no longer describes our 

geographic reach.   For example, we have many members from Monticello and will soon in-

clude members from Dubuque.  So your Board is conducting a “contest” to determine a new 

name.  So, please, submit your ideas for a name change to Tressa Youngbear by October 1.  

Remember the name does not have to be geographic in       nature.  Possibilities are only lim-

ited by our creativity.  So please chime in!!! 

mailto:ityoungbear@gmail.com
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In the spring of 2008, Cedar Rapids experienced the 

worst flooding in the City’s history.  To help raise funds 

for flood recovery and to raise awareness for the        

rebuilding effort, Run the Flood was organized as 

part of the one-year anniversary commemoration. After 

five years, the race organizers decided to turn the event 

over to Matthew 25 and The Salvation Army. 

A new name and venue was adopted for 2014, but it 

will have the same focus of helping people gain their 

stability in areas affected by the flood of 2008. 

Flood the Run, a family-friendly run with a water 

theme, will be held in the Ellis Park area on August 9th.  

The 2.6-mile fun run/walk will begin at 8:00 AM in    

Ellis Park. Waves of runners will start every ten 

minutes until 10:00 AM.   

Participants will experience: 

¶ Running through a human car wash complete with 

suds and a full-body rinse. 

¶ Getting blasted by a CR fire engine deck gun. 

¶ Getting shot at by an army of water gun snipers. 

¶ Tossing a bucket of water on other participants. 

¶ Getting refreshed on your hill climb with sprinklers. 

¶ Navigating through a wet and wild obstacle course. 

¶ And finishing with a giant, 100 foot slip-n-slide. 

 
Flood the Run needs volunteers.  
Friendship Force club members can 

volunteer by going to the event web-

site and then clicking on the 

“Volunteer” tab at the top of the page 

and follow the instructions.   

 

Don’t delay! Type Flood the Run into 

your internet browser to get involved 

with these two great organizations! 

 

For more information call Dale Moore 

at 319-362-6252. 

Community Service Page—Flood the Run 



 

REMAINING 2014 

 

August  14  L.E.O. Bus Trip to State Fair –8:00 am  at Sam’s Club 

   If signed up,  send  your $40 to Esther Hudson  Esther Hudson 

 

August 16  Host Lunch for Central Iowa’s Theme Exchange  Cheryl & Dale Moore’s 

   Please donate a salad or dessert by 10 AM. 

 

August  17  Tri-Club Picnic at EB Lyons Nature Center  Ruth Leick , Dubuque Club 

   Dubuque Noon to 4:00 PM, 

 

September  11—18 Incoming Wessex,/Costa Rica/UK Club   ED - Tressa Youngbear/Dianne Karal 

 

September 14  Road Rally      Committee: Mike Karal,, Nancy Miller,                              
                         and Shirley Rosencrans  

 

October  (TBD)  L.E.O, (Location TBD)     Host Mary Stull   

 

October 15 -21   Outgoing Sacramento, California    ED - Marian Wetjen  

November 16  Annual Meeting      Location TBD 

 

LOOKING AHEAD TO 2015 

April 30 to May 2 Regional Leadership Conference   CR/IC is the Host Club 

June (Tentative) Outgoing Exchange to Niagara Canada   ED –Shirley Rosencrans 

July 15—21  Outgoing Exchange to Mid-Willamette Valley Oregon ED—TBD 

 

      

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR of EVENTS - (print this page as a reminder) 
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4ÒÅÓÓÁ 9ÏÕÎÇÂÅÁÒȟ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ 

641-484-5239(cell)  319-350-4143     ityoungbear@gmail.com 
 

$ÁÌÅ  Ǫ #ÈÅÒÙÌ -ÏÏÒÅȟ #Ï-0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ %ÌÅÃÔ 
319-362-6252     mooredale@imonmail.com 

 
3ÔÅÖÅ 7ÉÌÌÉÁÍÓȟ 3ÅÃÒÅÔÁÒÙ  

319-465-3942   swill820@gmail.com  
 

3ÔÅÐÈÁÎÉÅ 3ÃÈÕÌÔÅȟ  4ÒÅÁÓÕÒÅÒ   
319-350-5279(cell)  sschulte08@gmail.com 

 
2ÉÃÈÁÒÄ Ǫ 6ÅÔÁ (ÉÌÄÅÂÒÁÎÄȟ 0ÁÓÔ #Ï- 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔÓ   

319-373-0917    rvhilde@hotmail.com 
 

$ÉÁÎÎÅ +ÁÒÁÌȟ %ØÃÈÁÎÇÅ #ÏÏÒÄÉÎÁÔÏÒ 
319-378-0084     toy4di@msn.com 

 
-ÁÒÉÁÎ 7ÅÔÊÅÎȟ -ÅÍÂÅÒÓÈÉÐ 

319-363-0586     mjwetjen27@yahoo.com 
 

6ÉÃ Ǫ 0ÁÔ +ÌÏÐÆÅÎÓÔÅÉÎȟ #ÏÍÍÕÎÉÃÁÔÉÏÎÓ 
319-377-5502     vpklopfenstein@msn.com 

 
7ÉÌÌ Ǫ +ÁÒÅÎ -ÉÃËÅÌÓÏÎȟ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ (ÏÓÔÓ 
319-743-0575     wamickel@q.com 

 
!ÌÉÃÅ 7ÉÌËÉÎÓÏÎ- $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ !Ô ,ÁÒÇÅ 

319-366-0625     alicew.memaw@gmail.com 
 

%ÓÔÈÅÒ (ÕÄÓÏÎ ɀ $ÉÒÅÃÔÏÒ !Ô ,ÁÒÇÅ 
319-393-4839   Esther_Hudson@msn.com 

 

)Î ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓÈÉÐ  
4ÒÅÓÓÁ 9ÏÕÎÇÂÅÁÒ 
$ÁÌÅ Ǫ #ÈÅÒÙÌ -ÏÏÒÅ 

BOARD MEMBERS 2014 


